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08/10/2020  12:57:262020/4515/T OBJ Dr LM Lawson This application has been lodged giving my address but I did not make it and have no knowledge of it. I 

strongly object to my address being used and request that it be removed and a new application lodged.

Furthermore, as well as giving the wrong address the application is riddled with errors. A map and photograph 

show that the tree is not on my property but in an adjoining garden. The real applicants (the owners of 14 

Prince Arthur Road) claim that the tree belongs to them when in fact it is not located on their property but in 

the garden of 12 Prince Arthur Road. My understaning of overhanging branch issues is that the owner of the 

tree which is overhanging must lodge the application in which case this application is clearly wrong.

I also question granting an ongoing right for the tree to be pruned given the inability  of the applicants to 

exercise care in submitting this application and multiple other applications which affect the communal 

landscape. Many trees have been lost on this property and applications in respect of the remaining ones and 

surrounding ones need to be monitored carefully.
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